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May 12, 2016 
 

CEO Departs APEGA 
 
Edmonton – Dr. Steve Hrudey, P.Eng., president of the Association of Professional Engineers and 
Geoscientists of Alberta, regrets to announce that effective today CEO Mark Flint, P.Eng., is no longer 
on staff with APEGA. 
 
“APEGA Council, on behalf of its almost 77,000 members, wishes Mark well and thanks him for his 
contributions as CEO.” 
 
Flint joined APEGA in April 2012 as CEO. 
 
It is expected that an interim CEO will be announced shortly. 
 
Established in 1920, APEGA is responsible for regulating the practices of engineering and geoscience 
in the province of Alberta. 
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